
 

PL 29N.249127 Board Direction Page 1 of 1 

 

Board Direction 
PL 29N.249127 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 17th October 2017. 

 

The Board treated this case under section 48 of the Planning and Development Act, 

2000, as amended. The Board also decided that the planning authority be directed, 

as follows: 

 

Remove condition 2 

 

Reasons and Considerations, as follows: 

 

Having regard to the specific nature of the development and its confined purpose, to 

the terms of the Development Contribution Scheme and to the response of the 

planning authority, the Board was satisfied that the proposed development does 

come within the criteria for an exemption from a section 48 levy under the current 

Development Contribution Scheme for the area.  

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 17th October 2017 

 Conall Boland   

 


